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October 28, 2023 was cabrillo's first drill meet of the year. We departed from Cabrillo around 
5:30 AM and arrived at Paloma Valley High Schoo in Menifee, California around 7:10 AM. 
Exactly 29 cadets participated in the event, 20 competitors and 9 helpers. Cabrillos NJROTC 
armed/unarmed basic and armed/unarmed exhibition drill teams, PT team and academics team 
went against 16 other schools. It was a long day, the cadets worked very hard. We made sure to 
give them food and water to keep them well hydrated and full of energy. The cadets ate a 
sausage and bacon burrito for breakfast and for lunch we had croissant sandwiches, fruit, 
nachos, cup of noodles, cold gatorades, waters, and Capri Suns, all provided by our NSI Master 
Sergeant Guardado. All the cadets were very grateful. Overall the cadets had so much fun, they 
met other cadets from other schools,some got to see old friends, they danced, relaxed, and just 
had an amazing time. We are looking forward to future field meets! 


